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P. O. Box 508
Ccarlsbad, New Mexico 883220

‘Re: Corinne Grace, Kuklah Bay Well No. 1, located
in Unit G, 2310 feet from the North line
and 1650 feet from the East line, Section 24,
‘Towaship 22 South, Range 26 East, NMPM,
- Eddy County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. McCormick:

Oon June 26, 1975, an Application for Permit to Drill
was approved by Mr. William A. Gressett, District Super-
visor of 0il Conservation Commission District II office,
for the above-captioned well.

The application was accompanied by a copy of a letter
notifying the City of Carlsbad of the drilling of the
well and a postal receipt for certified mail indicating
the letter had been mailed on June 26, 1975. This letter

was addressed to Mr. Claude Tabor, City Administrator.

Mrs. Grace has now complied with the provisions of
0il Conservation Commission Rule 102(b) and any remaining
problems concerning the drilling of this well will have to
be resolved between Mrs. Grace and the City of Carlsbad.

Very truly yours,

JOE D. RAMEY
Secretary-Director
JDR/WFC/dx

cc: Corinne Grace
william A. Gressett



